Stacy Marquardt

From: JASON CRAMER <jasoncramer@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 9:31 AM

To: Stacy Marquardt

Subject: Re: City Owned Parking Lots

Hi Stacy,

We would like to rescind our offer for the South Parking Lot A.
We are ready to proceed on the purchase of the South Parking Lot B (24-041-0350).
Let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,
Jason

From: Stacy Marquardt <smarquardt@princetonmn.org>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 4:04 PM

To: jasoncramer@msn.com <jasoncramer@msn.com>
Subject: City Owned Parking Lots

Good Afternoon Jason
Attached is a letter regarding the parking lots sealed bid information and timeline, the sealed bid form, and maps

showing each lot. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Stacy Marquardt
Stacy Marquardt
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